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LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING...

We had a lot of fun celebrating graduation. We held our end of year ball and would like to
say a huge thank you to all who attended as it was an amazing evening and good luck to
all our children who will be going to school. We also held our annual summer fair where
parents and children took part in Tombolas, raffles and cake sales. Thank you for all your
kind donations which helped raise £280 for our charity the RSPCA.

The Little Lambs have loved exploring the book of ‘The Tiger who came for tea’, the
children have joined in with lots of activities from the story and got very messy using their
senses which they thoroughly enjoyed. The children washed the dolls out in the sunshine
and showed recognition of different body parts as they sang their song “this is the way we
wash our .... “, they baked some delicious cakes, had a lovely tea party together, and
made sensory tiger food.

The Ducklings and Farmers have been enjoying time outside in the beautiful sunshine.
The children have been taking part in lots of physical development activities, creating
their own obstacle courses and learning how to balance. They have been large scale
mark making using various utensils, spray bottles and animals. We also got creative in
our water play area as we created lots of ramps with the water pipes, and made BIG
bubbles using bottles as we challenged ourselves to be able to achieve it. We loved
splashing our feet in the water! The children enjoyed their book with a hook ‘Peter’s
pebbles’, and they brought big pebbles into nursery which we decorated and displayed.
They learnt about habitats and where different animals live by using a map as the
pebbles came to life in the story and turned into animals. They explored the different
foods that the animals may eat and explored where it comes from, and also had a boat
race like in the story.

Thank you to all parents/carers for your kind donations towards enhancing our areas, we
have received some lovely things towards our home corners/ mud kitchen and heuristic
play which the children are going to thoroughly enjoy role playing with. Thank you for your §
continued support.

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT .......

The Little Lambs will be focusing on heuristic play sessions.
The Ducklings and Farmers will be focusing on proprioception and vestibular
activities which links in to children’s feelings and emotions and sense of self.

Dates for the Diary:

MONDAY 2ND - FRIDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER - ZERO WASTE WEEK
Please bring in food that we could kindly donate to our local food bank

FRIDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER — READ A BOOK DAY
Please send in pictures reading a book to your child

MONDAY 9TH SEPTEMBER - TEDDY BEAR DAY
Bring a teddy bear in to nursery for our teddy bears picnic

THURSDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER - TALK LIKE A PIRATE DAY
Come dressed as a pirate ready for a day of pirate fun

1ST - 31ST OCTOBER - THE BIG DRAW FESTIVAL
This is to encourage people to get drawing — we will be holding a mark making
stay and play session in nursery — more to follow on parentzone

4TH - 10TH OCTOBER - WORLD SPACE WEEK

MONDAY 7TH — FRIDAY 11TH OCTOBER - GRANDPARENTS DAY
We will hold a grandparent stay and play in each room for Grandparents day — more
information on dates and times to follow

Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help



